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Bulletin Week of 8/18 /2013 

The XX Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Sunday Masses 
Saturday: 5:30 p.m. 

Sunday: 8:15 a.m.; 10:00 a.m. (Polish); 11:30 a.m. 
 

Weekday Masses 
Masses are in Chapel 
Wednesday to Friday: 
7:30 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 

Monday, Tuesday & Saturday: 11:30 a.m. 
 

Confession 
(Sacrament of penance and reconciliation) 

In the Church 
Saturday 5:00-5:30 p.m. 

 
Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday before 8:15 a.m., 10:00 a.m. 
And 11:30 a.m. Masses 

 
Sacrament of Anointing 

If you are entering the hospital or facing a surgery, 
We encourage anointing. 

In case of emergency, please call the office. 
  

Exposition of the Holy Eucharist 
Wednesday to Friday following the 7:30 a.m. Mass 

Continuing until 11:15 a.m. 
 

Perpetual Novena to 
Our Lady of Czestochowa 

Every Saturday after 11:30 a.m. Mass 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday–Thursday: 9:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

 
 

Welcome 
We extend to our visitors a very special welcome. We trust 
that the liturgy will be a blessing to you and you will visit 
us again. If you think you may be interested in joining 
Corpus Christi Parish, please contact our office at 716-
896-1050.  We will assist in making arrangements for your 
registration. 

 
 

 
Mass Intentions 

Vigil Mass for Sunday 
5:30 + Elizabeth Ann Krawczyk req. by husband 

Henry 
 
The XX Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 18th  
8:15 + Sandra Miterko req. by Family and Friends 
10:00 + Josef and Maria Sowa & Vincenty Baltaziuk 

req. by the Baltaziuk Family 
11:30 + Edward Hosinski req. by Jim Klein 
 
Monday, August 19th, 
 11:30 + Walter Wilkosz req. by Family 
 
Tuesday, August 20th, Memorial of St. Bernard,  
Abbot & Doctor of the Church 
11:30 + Pauline Bernat req. by Irene Sciupider 
 
Wednesday, August 21th, Memorial of St. Pius X, Pope  
7:30 + Edward Zawadzki req. by Family 
11:30  Repose of the soul of Maria Dyjak 
 
Thursday, August 22nd, Memorial of the Queenship       
of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
7:30 + Frank Kotlik req. Phyllis Wasik 
11:30  Stanley & Matthew Jaracz req. by Alice Jaracz 
 
Friday, August 23rd,  
7:30 Deceased clergy & religious associated with 

the Corpus Christi 
11:30 + Michalina Ziomkowski req. by Florence 

Kloss and Family 
 
Saturday, August 24th, Feast of St. Bartholomew, Apostle 
11:30 Intentions designated for the OL of 

Czestochowa Novena 
Vigil Mass for Sunday 
5:30 + Elizabeth Ann Krawczyk req. by husband 

Henry 
 
The XXI Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 25th  
8:15 For the Police who worked at Dozynki req. by 

the Staff and Volunteers 
10:00 Uroczystosc Matki Bozej Czestochowskiej. Msza 

sw. jest ofiarowana w intencji parafian 
11:30 + Joseph Wasik, Sr. req. by Family 
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Sanctuary Lamp 
Burns for + Irene Ptak req. by her  

Friends at Trippi Foods 
Prayer Request 

Your  prayers  are  requested for the  following; 
Carolyn Woloszyn, Phyllis Wasik, Eugene Stachowski, 
Bernice Kusek, Celia Bogdan, Kenny Friend, Gary 
Skrownski, Gary Stomparowski, Mary Kozlowska, 
Anna O’Shei, Christine Welczewski, Mary Ann 
Manual, Ronald Orcutt, Sandy Chandler, Lisa Dauer, 
Diane Liszka, Maria Nowacki and Rita Sikorski. 
Please keep in your Prayers; Sister Mary Tiburtia 
Gorecki, who died 7/31/2013, at the age of 91 years 
of life and 72 years of religious life. She taught at 
Corpus Christi School from 1941-1946. “O God, 
Grant Sister Mary Tiburtia a share in Your 
Kingdom!” 

 
Come and Celebrate Fr. Mariusz 

The General Pulaski Association, Inc. has chosen to 
honor Father Mariusz Dymek, O.S.P.P.E. Religious 
Leader in our Western New York Polonia. To honor 
all recipients there will be a dinner at the Creekside 
Banquet Facility, 2669 Union Road. Come support 
the efforts to boost Polonia here in Western New 
York. On September 8th at 6 p.m. let’s stand together 
and cheer on our “Leader”.  Tickets are $40.00* and 
there are some tables left. Call the office or let one of 
our Ushers know that you are interested in attending. 
*There is a difference in the price of the tickets 
because the Association changed the price. 
 

Father Karl 
We would like to recognize Father Karl, who has 
never forgotten his old Parish and Parishioners. 
Thanks for driving in and carrying a load of bowling 
pins and thank you for saying the 8:15 a.m. Mass 
today and next week. 
  

A Special Concert Series Here 
 At Corpus Christi 

September 22nd at 1:00 István Hernek Concert 
October 20th at 4:00 Vocalis 

November 17th at 5:00 Canisius College Choir  
December 15th at 2:00 CCC Christmas Concert 

January 5th, 2014 Tenth Anniversary of Pauline Order 
At Corpus Christi, with Emma Resmini 

February 9th, The Kindred Concert 

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING 
DOŻYNKI 2013 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
We would like to Officially Thank the Coordinators 
of this year’s Dożynki-Harvest Fest: Jennifer and 
Kevin Hutzol and their Family, The Markowski’s for 
the work they did to make this Festival such a 
success. At this time we would like to Thank the 
People who Volunteered to be the Head of the 
different divisions of the Festival; Food, Café, Bar, 
Tickets, Cooks, Pizza Makers, Raffle, Parking, Mass, 
Music, Farmers Market, Signage, Shirts, Permits, 
Guides, Greeters, Decorating, Runners and countless 
other tasks. Thank you one and all.  We would also 
like to thank all the Volunteers who came to serve, 
and care for the guests at our Festival. Thanks to 
those who set up, and will take down this event, for 
cleanup and baking for our café. Thank you one and 
all. If you feel you were not mentioned please 
consider yourself thanked. It takes an army to do 
what you did. And last but not at all least, thanks to 
the people who cleaned the Church, decorated, so it 
looked so special, to those who are here almost every 
week gardening and “primping” so our grounds look 
nice, for mowing the lawn and much more; all your 
efforts are deeply appreciated. Thank you for all your 
work. Thank you, Thank you, Thank You. 

 
Pancakes and Pork Chops 

On September 29th Corpus Christi will be hosting our 
famous Pancake breakfast. Come enjoy the family 
friendly atmosphere in our Sears Athletic Center, and 
some of the best pancakes you’ve ever tasted. For 
more details call the office. We know it’s early but 
October 27th is our Pork Chop Dinner and October 
Fest. Great fun, nice people and good eats—can’t say 
any more than bring an appetite. The Office phone is 
(716)896-1050. 

 
Friends of Corpus Christi 

The Friends are proud of all the work that has already 
been done here. Now moving forward, they have 
formalized the architectural drawings, presenting the 
scope of work necessary for the drainage project 
around the Church and the replacement of our North 
Tower Cupola. This $562,000 restoration requires 
$73,000 to complete the balance of the local match. 
Consider donating to our Preservation Fund. 


